
 

 

 

 

 

Fayetteville Country Club   
October 2017 Newsletter 



FCC CLUB PHOTOS 
 

Do you have any older pictures of the clubhouse/course, club    
members participating in past events, golfing or any old club      

documents?  If so, we would like to copy, frame and                    
display around the clubhouse. 

 

Feel free to drop off, email kdeans@fayettevillecc.com or call 
479.443.3131.  Thank you. 

 

CLUB NEWS 

Special Notes: 
 

90 Day Notice Required for Resignations!    

Please note Section 9.8.1 of our Bylaws   
regarding Resignation:   

All resignations from the Club shall be in writing 
to the Secretary and shall not be accepted until 
all dues and obligations of such member have 

been paid.  All members must give ninety (90) 

day notice of their intention to resign from the 
Club. 

 

Welcome New Members! 
Frank & Sylvia Thomas 

Ben Reynolds 
Jackie & Peggy Hancock 

Jackson Hancock 
Brandon & Brandi Adams 

Pat & Lauren Arthur  
Brian & Morgan Hogue 
Mark & Callie Breden 

 

Tis the Season for Holiday Parties at FCC 
Do you need a space for your company or family get together?        

Let us take the stress out of the holidays for you by planning a great 
event with our excellent food, service & friendly staff.                       

Plus we have a variety of banquet space to meet all your needs. 

Call Kristie at 479.443.3131 or email kdeans@fayettevillecc.com         
to check availability and to get started! 



CLUB NEWS 

Yoga 
FCC offers Yoga every Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday from 9:00am-10:00am.   

All our welcome to attend and it is only $5 a class! 

Meet your instructor Morgan L Brown:   

Yoga has been a wonderful part of my life for almost 7 years. It allows me to create a space for 
mindfulness and relaxation while connecting to movements within the body. Growing up in south-
west Arkansas, yoga was not a big part of my life until college.  I found it while searching for an   
exercise that could help with my anxiety and joint pain.  Once I tried yoga, I quickly realized I had 
to share this experience with others.  I completed my 200 hour yoga training at Yoga Deza in spring 
of 2016.  My favorite styles of classes to teach are vinyasa and yin yoga.  Vinyasa is a flowing        
sequence of poses that involves connecting the breath to each movement.  Yin yoga is a slower 
pace style of yoga that allows you to find a deeper stretch while holding the poses for longer       
periods of time.  I enjoy learning each of my students individual needs to better suit their yoga 
practice.  Combining creative sequencing with a bit of playfulness, my students grow stronger, 
more flexible, and relaxed both on and off the mat. 

Hole in One! 
Congrats to Mark Miller!   

He had his 3rd Hole in One of his Career 
on Wednesday, September 27th             

on Hole #9! 



Chef’s Cravings:   

It’s finally that time of year, the leaves will start to fall, the temperature hopefully will come down a little, and the food gets 
better to cook and eat.  Not that summer and spring do not offer great food, it’s just that fall is cozy and homey making for 
great comfort food and fall themed dishes!  We are already equipped with our first case of butternut squash and will soon 
have the pumpkins I spoke of last month.  With that said, Peter and I are putting the finishing touches on our fall menu and a 
take home dinner menu that we will offer easy meals for you and your family.  You will see the return of a fall salad and a 
pasta dish.  We had great reviews on both, so I just made a few little Chef changes and we are good to roll.  The salad will 
have a house made pumpkin poppy seed vinaigrette dressing and both dishes will include butternut squash.  The take home 
menu is a great concept that will be nice for families and quick meals.  There will be a menu that you will see in the next 
month, and then all you need to do is place the order, and we will make it!  All you have to do is pick it up, take it home and 
throw it in the oven.  Easy, right?  The meals are designed to feed 4-6, maybe 2-4 depending on appetites.  I know as     deli-
cious and heartwarming as these meals are, I would eat the whole thing!   

On another note we are still taking bookings for Chef’s Tables.  The Henson's and the Shaw's had their second Chef’s Table 
this past weekend because the first was so good!  A big thanks to them for coming out and supporting the Club!  Next up is 
our Oktoberfest German Outdoor Picnic this Friday, October 6th.  Don’t miss out on this great evening of German wine, beer, 
and food!    

We all look forward to seeing the membership come out and take part in the Chef’s Table dinners and events.  If you feel like 
having us design a menu for you and watch it all happen, then give us a shout and book a table.  Also, keep an eye out for 
upcoming special events!                                                  - Chef Levi Zindl 

 

 

 

 

 

FOOD & BEVERAGE 

Chef’s Table 
Friday & Saturday evenings for                  

2-8 people.  

Chef Levi will create a menu for you and 

your guests while you sit back and watch 

all the action! 

Cost is $60 per person  

includes wine pairings. 

Call the office to check availability. 

Thanksgiving To Go Menu 
Let us help you with your Thanksgiving 

Feast.  We will be offering family packages 
and a la carte options for pick up.           

See attached menu in this email, stop by 
the club or call 479.443.3131 for            

your order form. 

Orders must be in by Friday, November 
17th & Pick up is November 22nd. 



FOOD & BEVERAGE 
Are you ready for 
some football?! 
We will be offering          

Razorback Game Day     
Specials and a Tailgating 

Menu for pick up! 
Call the office                           

for more information. 
 

Fall/Winter Dining Room Hours   

Starting Tuesday, November 7th  

the Dining Room will be open: 
 

Tuesday: 

Lunch from 11:00am-2:30pm / Bar Closes at 8:00pm 

Wednesday-Saturday: 

Lunch from 11:00am-5:00pm / Dinner 5:00pm-8:00pm / Bar till 9:00pm 

Sunday: 

Brunch-Lunch:  11:00am-2:30pm / Bar Closes at 8:00pm 



GOLF & GREENS 



GOLF & GREENS 
Notes from the Pro! 
 

WOW!  OCTOBER IS HERE, THIS SEASON HAS FLOWN BY!  WE HAVE HAD A BUSY AUGUST AND SEPTEMBER, BEGINNING WITH 
OUR MOST SUCCESSFUL MEMBER / MEMBER.  CONGRATULATIONS TO THE FOLLOWING FLIGHT WINNERS! 
CHAMPIONSHIP  J.C. DELEON  AARON LEWIS 
FIRST FLIGHT  ERIC HOYT  KEITH WESTMORELAND 
SECOND FLIGHT  ERIK HAZEN  JONATHAN MARTIN 
THIRD FLIGHT  MIKE BRADLEY  HOWARD HAMILTON 
FOURTH FLIGHT  BO GARMON  STEVE HAILEY 
FIFTH FLIGHT  JOSH AUSTIN  BLAIR BRADY 
SIXTH FLIGHT  JOHN LAUNDER  TODD PLEGGENKUHLE 
SEVENTH FLIGHT DENNIS LEATHERBY PAUL WILLIAMS 
THIS YEARS OVERALL CHAMPIONS WERE ERIC HOYT AND KEITH WESTMORELAND WITH A BIRDIE ON THE FINAL HOLE OVER 
JOSH AUSTIN AND BLAIR BRADY.  THANKS TO ALL WHO PARTICIPATED! 
 

OUR FCC WOMEN’S GOLF ASSOCIATION HAD THEIR STROKE PLAY CHAMPIONSHIP AND TERESA UTH CAME OUT ON TOP FOR HER 
FIRST VICTORY.  CONGRATS TERESA! 
 

RESULTS FOR THE FAYETTEVILLE COUNTRY CLUB STROKE PLAY CHAMPIONSHIP.  
MEN’S DIVISION :   
CHAMPIONSHIP FLIGHT  MICHAEL BAKER IS OUR REPEAT CHAMPION 
SENIOR DIVISION  KENNETH HIXSON FOR HIS FIRST VICTORY IN THIS DIFFICULT DIVISION 
OPEN FLIGHTS: 
1ST FLIGHT   CHAD DICKINSON 
2ND FLIGHT   KEITH DIXON 
WOMEN’S DIVISION:    MELINDA SOUTH IS OUR 2017 TOURNAMENT CHAMPION! 
 

OUR FCC WOMEN’S GOLF ASSOCIATION 6TH ANNUAL LYALL CUP MATCH PLAY WAS A THRILLING MATCH WITH THE RED TEAM 
WINNING BY THE SLIMEST OF MARGING 6 ½  TO 5 ½.   
RED TEAM VICKI BRADLEY   BLUE TEAM SHIRL DAYRINGER 
  TERESA UTH     LINNETTE GARBER 
  VICKIE PARKER     LINDA SALMONSON 
  MARTHA BERGANT    SANDRA KUNTZ 
  JUDY HARRIS     ELIZABETH DIXON 
  ANNE BUTT     SYLVIA SCHLEGEL 
  MARY STOREY     DEBBY NYE 
  KATHY MOSS     PAT COOPER 
        RITA MILLER 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS:   FCC IS HOSTING THE 7A BOYS STATE TOURNAMENT FOR THE 3RD TIME ON OCTOBER 3RD AND 4TH.  GOOD 
LUCK TO OUR BULLDOGS! 
FERIBA MCNAIR FALL CLASSIC WILL BE HELD SATURDAY OCTOBER 7TH AND SUNDAY OCTOBER 8TH.  FUN TO BE HAD BY ALL! 
TO FINISH OUT OUR SEASON WILL BE OUR FAMOUS LST TOUR (LAST STOP TOUR) TUESDAY OCTOBER 10TH AND THURSDAY THE 
12TH.  THIS PROMISES TO BE A VERY HEATED BATTLE! 
TO END THE 2017 SEASON WILL BE OUR ANNUAL GRINCH EVENT WHERE BRANDON GETS HIS REVENGE ON HOLE LOCATIONS 
OF HIS CHOICE!  
 

**REMINDER THAT OUR DRIVING RANGE TEE CLOSES 1 HOUR BEFORE OFFICIAL SUNDOWN. 
PLEASE RESPECT OUR GOLF COURSE BY REPAIRING BALL MARKS ON WHAT MANY SAY ARE THE BEST GREENS IN THE ENTIRE 
STATE AND SURROUNDING AREAS.  HELP MAKE OUR GREAT GOLF COURSE SUPERINTENDENT, BRANDON NICHOLS AND HIS STAFF 
JOBS A LITTLE EASIER. 
 

MY STAFF AND I WANT TO THANK YOU FOR A GREAT 2017 SEASON!  I WOULD HAVE TO SAY THIS IS THE BEST STAFF I HAVE HAD 
SINCE MY BEING YOUR GOLF PROFESSIONAL!          - Bill Agler 



Important Golf Dates: 

October 2nd:  Practice Round 7 A Boys State Tee Times 

October 3rd:  Round One 7 A Boys State AM Tee Times  

October 4th:  Round Two 7 A Boys State AM Tee Times 

October 7th-8th:  Feriba McNair Fall Classic.  Shotgun 1:00pm.  Front 9 
Cleared by 1:00pm Both Days. 

October 10th:  Last Stop Tour End of Year Tournament Day 1 

October 12th:  Last Stop Tour End of Year Tournament Day 2   

 

Golf & Greens:   

Last week, fall officially began.  And while it hasn’t exactly felt like autumn lately, the golf course 
maintenance staff has been busy preparing for the colder months.  

Our first order of business was last month’s green aerification.  Ideal weather and growing         
conditions led to a rapid recovery of the greens and they were back to normal in only a couple of 
weeks.  It has been a really good year for growing bentgrass greens in our region. 

Two weeks ago, we started applying our fall pre-emergent application for the prevention of winter 
weeds on fairways, tees and around greens.  This application is applied with a fertilizer high in    
potassium.  Potassium is important for preparing the bermudagrass for the winter months    
providing some defense against winter injury.  We will continue applying potassium through the 
next 4-6 weeks on fairways, tees and around greens. 

This is also the time of year we raise the heights of cut on fairways, tees and greens surrounds.  
We mow these areas at approximately a ½ inch mowing height throughout most of the growing 
season.  However, in September, we begin gradually raising the height to just over ¾ inch by late 
October.  Considering we usually experience around 5 months of dormancy in northwest Arkansas, 
this extra canopy is important for providing protection for the bermudagrass against traffic and 
winter injury. 

With approximately 1500 trees on the property, leaf removal is a big task this time of year.  The dry 
spell we are currently experiencing has started the leaf drop a little earlier than normal. This will 
be a constant battle for the next 6 weeks or so, but we will do our best to keep the course as clean 
as possible so you can enjoy, what I believe is, the best time of year to play golf.  I hope to see you 
on the golf course soon. 

                                                                                             -Brandon Nichols, Golf Course Superintendent                                   

GOLF & GREENS 



SPECIAL EVENTS 



SPECIAL EVENTS 

Happy Hour! 
Tuesday-Friday 

4:00pm-6:00pm 

Drink Specials 
& one of 

Chef’s Apps! 

Call 479.443.3131or email kdeans@fayettevillecc.com to sign up for events. 

 

campout by the fire pit!          
Friday, October 13th at 6:30pm!   
movie, hotdogs, s’mores & more! 

don’t miss out! 
Call or Email to RSVP. 

 

 



 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 

 

 

2 

Club Closed 

7A FHS Boys 
State Practice 

3 

Yoga 9-10a    

7A FHS Boys 
State 

4 
 

Yoga 9-10a 
 

7A FHS Boys 
State 

5 

 

Yoga 9-10a 
 

 

6 

 

Oktoberfest 
Gourmet 

Picnic 

6pm 

7 

Feriba  

McNair Fall 

Classic 

8 

Feriba  

McNair Fall 

Classic 

9 

Club Closed 

10 

Yoga 9-10a 

Last Stop 
Tour Day 1 

11 
 

Yoga 9-10a 

 
 

12 

Yoga 9-10a 

Last Stop 
Tour Day 2 

13     

Prime Rib 
Night Starts   

Campout 
by Fire Pit 

14 

 

15 

 

16 

Club Closed 

 

17 

 Yoga 9-10a 

18 

 

Yoga 9-10a     

19 

 

Yoga 9-10a 

20 

 

Prime Rib 

Night 

21  

 

22 

 

 

23 

Club Closed 

24      

 Yoga 9-10a 

 

25 

Yoga 9-10a 

26 

Yoga 9-10a 

27 

Prime Rib 
Night 

Haunted Hay 
Ride &     
Buffet 

28 

29 30 

Club Closed 

31 

Happy      

Halloween! 

 
   

Happy Hours Tues.—Fri. 4-6pm 

OCTOBER 2017 

Fayetteville Country Club 
3335 S. Country Club Drive 

Fayetteville, AR 72701 

Fayettevillecc.com 

Follow us on Facebook & Instagram:  Search Fayetteville Country Club 

Accounting:  479.443.4144 / Dining & To Go:  479.443.3535 

Events & Membership:  479.443.3131 / Pro Shop:  479.442.5112 


